
 

AGENDA ITEM 
 

TO: Tim Vandall, City Administrator 

FROM: Mike Spickelmier, Director of Public Works  MWS 12/27/2021 

DATE: December 27, 2021 

SUBJECT: Replacement for two ranger pickup trucks with ½ Ton and ¾ Ton with Plow. 

 
 

 

AGENDA ITEM # 
 
 

Policy Consideration: 
 

The vehicle replacements for the PW and CED Ford Ranger Pick-up trucks were authorized by the City 

Council in November of 2021.  Bids were solicited and opened on Wed, December 15th 2021.  The results 
are listed below: 

 
Bids were solicited and are listed below: 

 Budget  Main Street Dodge Martin Chevrolet* 

     

1/2 Ton CED  $    35,000.00    $              39,425.00   $              35,397.00  

3/4 Ton PW  $    66,000.00    $              56,450.00   $              47,179.00  

  $  101,000.00    $              95,875.00   $              82,576.00  
 
 

 
Financial Consideration:  This expenditure was authorized for payment out of equipment reserve. 

 

Action:  Approve the lowest qualified bid of $95,875 from Main Street Dodge of Lansing Kansas. 
 

*Martin Chevrolet qualified their bid and could not guarantee this pricing, nor did they provide an 
estimated delivery date.   
 


